
CANCELLATION OF NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 NOTICE WAS GIVEN that the City Council of the City of National City 
would hold a Public Hearing, Tuesday, September 21, 2021, via LIVE WEBCAST 
from the City Council Chambers, Civic Center, 1243 National City Blvd., National 
City, CA., to consider: 
 

INTRODUCTION OF AN ORDINANCE OF THE CITY COUNCIL  
OF THE CITY OF NATIONAL CITY REPEALING CHAPTER 11.52 (BICYCLES)  

OF THE NATIONAL CITY MUNICIPAL CODE. 
 
 This item has been pulled from that agenda and will not be heard as 
scheduled. 
 
Any questions regarding this notice you may contact the City Clerk’s Office at 
clerk@nationalcityca.gov or (619) 336-4228 
 
September 17, 2021 
Shelley Chapel, Deputy City Clerk 
Previously Published in the Star News: Friday, September 10, 2021. 

mailto:clerk@nationalcityca.gov

